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Governor Mike Kerek, 

I am pleased to report that we have now finalize the Beverly Sue Ford 

request for assistance with co-pays for her cataract surgeries.  She now 

has 20/25 vision and can begin her quest for employment.  I received an 

email from Beverly thanking the committee for their assistance and told 

us that she has a potential part time job. 

We finally got to close the Amanda Goff request for help in securing an 

eVision device.  Our $3,000 grant plus another corporate grant of $3,450 

allowed her to get the unit.  eVision reduced the price of the device from 

$10,000 to $6,450. 

I have not received any additional requests for help.  
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